
WEB ACCESSIBILITY STATEMENT 
In response to the need to ensure equal access to electronic and information technologies, Coweta 
County has entered into partnership with Granicus for web page design/development.  

Coweta County is committed to providing an accessible web presence that enables the public full access 
to government information and services.  

Understanding that government has a responsibility to provide service to all citizens and businesses in 
its jurisdiction, Coweta County will make all reasonable efforts to accommodate users by following the 
W3C recommendations and Section 508 guidelines.  
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